
Tom and Annette Lantos Center for Compassion 
1450 Rollins Road, Burlingame, CA 94010-2307 

650/340.7022 • 650/685.8428 fax • www.PHS-SPCA.org 

Tom and Annette Lantos Center for Compassion                                                                                                  Coyote Point Shelter 
ADOPTIONS | EDUCATION | WILDLIFE | ADMINISTRATION                                  LOST/FOUND | ANIMAL INTAKE | SPAY/NEUTER CLINIC | ANIMAL CONTROL 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Peninsula Humane Society &SPCA 
 Hosting 3rd Annual Kitten Nursery Shower and Cat Adoption Event  

Unique opportunity for public to view tiny kittens in nursery care  

BURLINGAME, CALIF. – The general public will have a unique opportunity to view tiny kittens currently 
in nursery care at the Peninsula Humane Society & SPCA (PHS/SPCA) at the 3rd annual Kitten Nursery 
Shower. 
 
WHAT:  PHS/SPCA Kitten Nursery Shower 
 
WHEN:  Saturday, May 20 from Noon to 3:00 pm 
 
WHERE:  PHS/SPCA’s Tom and Annette Lantos Center for Compassion,  

1450 Rollins Road, Burlingame, CA 
 

During this free event, guests can watch volunteers syringe-feed tiny kittens, ask staff about our life-
saving work and learn about volunteer and foster care opportunities. There will also be activities for 
children including face painting and a balloon animal maker.  Snacks for guests have been donated by 
Copenhagen Bakery and Trader Joes.  
 
In addition, kitten foster parents will be visiting PHS/SPCA with their foster kittens during the shower 
event.   
 
Guests are strongly encouraged to bring shower gifts for the kittens.  The most needed items include 
KMR formula (liquid only), baby wipes, paper towels and cotton balls.  Guests can purchase some of 
these gift items at the PHS/SPCA on-site store along with a limited edition Kitten Nursery T-shirt.  Sales of 
all items benefit PHS/SPCA shelter animals.   
 
PHS/SPCA’s Kitten Nursey started in 2008 and to date has helped 1,135 kittens.  The nursery is run by 
highly trained PHS/SPCA staff and 167 volunteers. 
 
While the nursery kittens are still too young and not yet available for adoption, PHS/SPCA has waived 
adoption fees for all cats age seven or older and all bonded pairs of cats. This adoption promotion begins 
Friday, May 19 and extends through Sunday, May 21. 
 
 
About Peninsula Humane Society & SPCA 
Peninsula Humane Society & SPCA is a private, open-door, not-for-profit animal welfare organization. 
Primary programs include animal adoptions; animal rescue and sheltering, including specialty care for 
domestic animals with medical and/or behavioral challenges; wildlife rehabilitation; animal cruelty 
investigation; community outreach and education; low-cost spay/neuter; and obedience classes. This vital 
work is made possible by volunteers and donations. PHS/SPCA receives no funding from national animal 
welfare organizations. Visit www.phs-spca.org to learn about all PHS/SPCA’s programs and services, 
ways to help the animals and special events. 
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